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Question 

 

“Will the Minister provide details of the current bus service contract negotiations for 2023, 2024 and 2025?” 
 

 

Answer 
 

 

The Island’s Bus Operator Contract is currently being tendered in accordance with the Public Finances 
Manual, with the appointment of an operator expected to take place in late spring / early summer 2024. 

 

The bus contract’s operations and procurement team have been working closely with policy officers to 
ensure that the future bus contract will be aligned to the principles agreed in the Sustainable Transport 

Policy, as well as the Government’s current ambition for decarbonisation as outlined in the Carbon Neutral 

Roadmap. 


